Chemical Education Trust Grants for Secondary Schools

The Chemical Education Trust awards secondary schools grants to help towards the purchase of chemistry equipment for student experimental use. 

Applications for these grants are open now and will close on Friday 01 August. The application form is here. Please ensure that you also upload the following documents with your application (hold ctrl to select multiple files to upload):

· A supporting statement about why the equipment is needed.
· Quote(s) for the item(s) – GST exclusive
· A letter of support from the HOD or School Principal
· A bank deposit slip with the school's account number.

You are welcome to forward this information to any secondary school that may be seeking assistance to purchase chemistry equipment for student experimental use. 

Schools do not need to be a member of the NZIC/SCENZ to apply for a grant.  

Please beware:

· Due to the large number of applications received in each round, the trust cannot usually award grants of more than $500.
· Grants are awarded for equipment for student experimental use only. 
· Costs for health and safety equipment or disposal of chemicals are not able to be covered by the trust. 
· Successful grants are awarded at the GST exclusive amount quoted.
· Grants are not usually awarded to schools who have received a grant within the last two years. 
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